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04.11.2020

Dear Parents and Carers

As the weather is now getting cold, it is important that the children wear warm clothes to school. As part of our Risk Assessment we have to keep the school well ventilated, which means windows need to stay open in order to reduce the spread of Covid-19 and we will be keeping them open during the winter months. Therefore, school may not be as warm as it usually is.

It may be necessary for children to wear vests and other garments under their school uniform children will also be able to wear fingerless gloves in the classroom if they suffer from cold hands and extra socks if they have cold feet. If children complain they are cold, we will allow them to wear their coats in the classrooms. Most of the time, the children should be warm enough as the heating will be on, it just won’t be as efficient.

I understand this situation is not ideal, but we will do our very best to make sure that all of the children are as comfortable inside the building as they can be.

Yours Sincerely,

Mrs R. Williams

Headteacher
E:\Jackie's Docs\A4 Letter.doc

